
 

 

Kremer Pigmente GmbH & Co. KG 

 

Covid-19-Measures in our stores 
 
In Aichstetten it is possible to visit our shop again from April 20th on. Our sales branch 
in Munich will be open again from April 27th. 
 
Under the given circumstances, we would like to draw your attention to the following safety 
and hygiene measures: 
  

 Only one customer (individual) may stay in our sales area 

 The generally applicable, recommended hygiene regulations must be strictly observed 
(disinfect hands, keep a distance, wear a face mask, etc.) 

 Disinfectants are provided on site 

 All people who show symptoms of illness are strictly prohibited from entering our shops 
 

You can reach us as usual by email or phone. In Aichstetten we continue to work, adapted to 
the situation, and ensure the availability of the products for shipping. Supply bottlenecks may 
occur in the next few months. 
  
 
We wish the best health to all of our clients and partners and are thankful for the stong 
solidarity! 
 
 
Contact 
Kremer Pigmente GmbH & Co. KG 
Hauptstraße 41-47 
88317 Aichstetten 
Telefon 0049 7565 914480 
info@kremer-pigmente.com 
www.kremer-pigmente.com 


